
NOTE: The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of WFG National Title 
Insurance Company, its title insurance agents and approved attorneys. Disclosure to any other person is expressly 
prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 

The Agent may be held responsible for any loss sustained as a result of the failure to follow the standards set 
forth above. 

 

 

 
To: All WFG Policy Issuing Agents; All WFG Offices 
From: WFG Underwriting Department 
Date: September 22, 2023 
Bulletin No.: NB 2023-33 
Subject: ALERT: Brent Tanner 
 

This Bulletin supplements Texas Bulletin TX 2023-28. 
 
Do not accept any orders or close any pending transactions using the name of “Brent Tanner” 
without prior approval from your WFG Underwriter. 
 

https://wfgunderwriting.com/wp-content/uploads/filebase/texas/bulletins/TX%202023-28%20CAUTIONARY%20ALERTY%20Brent%20Tanner.pdf

